
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
On April 19th and 20th, 2024, St. John Paul II Society #1593 is looking forward to 
hosting the 85th Annual National Bowling Tournament in Nashville Tennessee. The 
society will be producing a memorial ad book for the tournament as a way to 
fundraise for this event. See attached ad packet for information regarding the booklet 
and hope that you or your society can participate.  
 
If you haven’t already, the PRCUA website has information posted regarding 
bowling alley, hotels, and links to different activities that the Nashville scene 
provides at https://www.prcua.org/2024-bowling-tournament/. 
 
We hope that you can attend this year’s unique tournament experience in some way. 
Or if not able to participate, support our memorial ad book fundraiser. If there are 
any questions or ideas to share about the Nashville scene, please don’t hesitate to 
reach out to the Society at prcua1593@gmail.com. 
 
St. John Paul II Society Bowling Committee 
Christopher Ozog 
John Godin 
Cindy Cooper 
Valerie Brumm 

  



ADVERTISING CONTRACT 
 

PRCUA St. John Paul II Society #1593 
PRCUA National Bowling Tournament Ad book 

Nashville, TN 
 
 
 
NAME   

 

PHONE  _____________ 
 

EMAIL  _____________ 
 

I (We) authorize the insertion of advertising material in the PRCUA National 
Bowling Tournament Advertisement Book.  Enclosed is a check/money order/cash 
for $  to cover the cost of advertising. 

 
RATES (a full page is 5.5” x 8.5”; All ads are black and white) 
 
FULL PAGE $80.00 
HALF PAGE $50.00 
QUARTER PAGE $25.00 
PATRON $10.00/Line (45 Character) 

 
 
All ads must be received by March 22, 2024.   
 
Please make checks payable to St. John Paul II Society #1593 and mail to: 

Joann Ozog 
30214 Woodhouse Drive 
Warren, MI 48092 

 
If you have questions, please call Joann Ozog, at 586-751-8168. 

 
Ads can be submitted electronically by emailing to prcua1593@gmail.com; PDF is 
preferred to avoid formatting issues. 

mailto:prcua1593@gmail.com

